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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR DE BLASIO ON THE DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE’S 

INVESTIGATION INTO THE DEATH OF ERIC GARNER 

 

“The family and loved ones of Eric Garner have waited long enough. Our city has waited long 

enough. After almost four years of deliberation, and with the NYPD long ready to proceed with 

its disciplinary process, we once again urge the Department of Justice to show some level of 

decency to the Garner family and make its decision.” 
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